No. S309, Wednesday 15 October, 1997

DEPARTMENT OF URBAN SERVICES

PLANNING AND LAND MANAGEMENT GROUP

JOHN DEDMAN PARKWAY
PRELIMINARY ASSESSMENT REPORT

Public comment is invited on the above Preliminary Assessment

Copies of the Preliminary Assessment and Working Papers:

» may be inspected, or purchased at a cost of $20.00 per copy for the Preliminary Assessment and
$15.00 per copy for the Working Papers, at the PALM Shopfront, Dame Pattie Menzies House,
16 Challis Street, Dickson, during normal office hours, and

» may be inspected at ACT Government Libraries at Belconnen, Civic, Dickson, Enndale, Griffith,

pax, Tuggeranong and Woden during normal opening hours.

Written submissions should be forwarded by Thursday 6 November 1997 to.
Manager—Integrated Planning and Assessment Unit
Planning and Land Management Group
Department of Urban Services
GPO Box 1908
CANBERRA ACT 2601

The Executive Summary will be available on the PALM web site: http://www.palm.act.gov au
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